Attachment 8

Kyle Bruce

612 Royal Lane

Celina, OH 45822
brucekyle18@gmail.com

October 18, 2018

Celina Board of Education
585 E. Livingston St.
Celina, OH 45822
419-586-8300

Dear Celina Board of Education,

1 am writing this letter in regards to coaching Cheerleading for the 18-19 school year. |
am formally requesting a resignation from being a Cheerleading Volunteer for the winter season
of the 18-18 school year. |, however, would like to take over the Assistant Cheer Coach position
for the rest of the 18-19 cheer season in the winter due to the moving of the current Assistant
Cheer Coach. | am excited tc move up and continue working with these wonderful athletes!

Thank you,
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